
 

 

 

A shorter week but we have still packed in lots of learning in Ruby class. 

In English we wrote sentences to describe Billy using ‘and’ 
join words.  In Maths we have been ordering and comparing 
numbers using the greater than/less than < >. We enjoyed 
watching the numberblocks episode Blockzilla to support our 
understanding of these new maths signs.  

In Geography we have been busy with cardboard creating 
some of the human features we have identified in our local village, town and city. The children have 
been using our value of ‘teamwork’ as they worked together to creature their structures and solve 
problems along the way. 

 

 

Key dates:  

Thursday 17th October – RNLI visitor in Ruby class  

Tuesday 22nd October (wear uniform) – individual/& sibling photos 

Tuesday 22nd & Thursday 24th – parents evening appointments 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home 
(home learning) 

In English we will writing setting descriptions thinking 
about what Billy saw on her adventure. 
 
In Maths we will be adding single digit numbers to 2digits 
within 20. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning added 
each Friday 


